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Privately made firearms have always been legal in Oregon and should remain legal. 

People paid for the parts and handcrafted the guns. It could have been a project 

between a parent and their child that was intended to create lasting memories, teach 

their children the beauty of the craftsmanship, and pass them on for generations to 

come.  


